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It has been a pleasure to serve as Louisiana Alpha Delta Kappa’s Sergeant-at-Arms for the 
2018-2020 biennium.  I have fulfilled the obligations of the office to the best of my ability. 

As Sergeant-at-Arms I attended all except one of the Executive Board meetings. 

Attended and presented at District Workshops in Alexandria and Natchitoches. 

Attended Founders’ Day celebrations in Districts II, III, IV, V, and VI. 

Attended Gulf Regional Conference in Montgomery, Alabama, June 2018.  While in attendance, I 
volunteered to serve as an assistant Sergeant-at-Arms. 

Attended International Conference in Minneapolis, Minnesota in July, 2019.  While in attendance, I 
volunteered to serve as an assistant Sergeant-at-Arms. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Brendy Guillory 

State Sergeant-at-Arms 
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